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Faculty of Electronics and Communication Engineering organized an interactive session under 

the banner of “Share What I Gain”, initiated by SCET Alumni Association for the Students of 

SCET on 25th July 2022. The purpose of the interaction was to address the UG Students 

regarding job opportunities, career counseling and personal experiences in the era of 

development and technology. The interaction was based on improvement in day to day 

curiosity and problem-solving skills for achieving ones childhood dreams. 

About The Alumni 

The alumni guest was Mr Kashyap Kapadia currently working as Mulesoft Architect at 

Capegemini, Bengaluru. He is a 2005 alumnus of Electronics and Communication Engineering 

Department. At Capegemini, he is responsible for designing and exposing of reusable mule 

endpoints for integrations involving various systems. He has more than 15 years of experience 

in Software industry with proficiency in designing, developing and delivering Enterprise-based 

and Web-based applications. He has done many certification courses naming few developing 

Microsoft Azure platform, Mulesoft Certified Integration architect and many more. 

During Interaction 

Mr. Kashyap started the session taking a feedback from students taking their view on career 

they want to proceed with. He calmly narrated students the expectations of current industry 

from the fresh graduating engineers. He gave few examples on how the students are nurtured 

at industry as well as some research organization. He talked with students regarding his journey 

after graduating from SCET. As per his view, students may get multiple opportunities if one 

desires to achieve them. He even discussed his experience as an entrepreneur for a startup he 

led upon.   

 

Mr. Kashyap highlighted new and emerging fields and specialization in industry and 

proclaimed high demand of knowledgeable engineers in the domain of Mulesoft. He even 

asked students to pursue further studies not only as a student but also as a technocrat in various 

fields of engineering and a part. He even showed his interest to have some of the students as 

an intern in the same filed of Mulesoft.  

 

Students were highly motivated by the direction provided by Mr. Kapadia as it helped them to 

broader their horizon to cultivate their knowledge and zeal to learn new things and 

technologies.  



We are very thankful to Kashyap Kapadia for sharing his knowledge and valuable time with 

us. Students participated enthusiastically in the interaction and expected such events more. 

 

We are thankful to Dr. Hiren Patel, Principal SCET, Dr. Nehal Shah, Head of Department, 

Faculty of Electronics and Communication as well as Dr. Chirag Paunwala, Convener, 

SCETAA for providing their valuable guidance and support. 

Few glimpse of the session: 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 

    
 

 


